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9th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

YEAR 5 TRIP TO TUDOR WORLD – MONDAY 11TH MARCH 2024 
 
 

 
Linking to our History unit, we would like to take the children to Tudor World, Stratford Upon Avon for a 
Tudor experience on Monday 11th March 2024. 
 
We appreciate how difficult things are for families at this time and as always, have kept the cost of the trip 
to a minimum.  The cost of the trip will be £20 and will be made available to purchase on your child’s MCAS 
account under the “trip” tab.  We no longer require signed consent as you are required to click “consent” on 
purchase. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and disposable drink with them in a suitable throw away bag.  If 
your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like the school to provide you with one, you must 
book this through the school office.   
 
Date:  Monday 11th March 2024 
Clothing:  Uniform & Warm Coat 
Return Time:  Children will be back for normal end of day 
No spending money required 
 
In our experience, the benefits that school trips bring to your child’s unique learning journey make them an 
essential part of any all-round education. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Tkaczuk 


